
David M. Christian 
Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 

106 E. College Avenue, Suite 710 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Phone 850 224-3963 
Fax 850 222-2912 
david.christian @verizon.Com 

April 30, 2010 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: 

Dear Ms. Cole: ., 

Enclosed is Verizon Florida's revised response to staffs March 10 request for a listing of Lifeline 
customers as of February 28, 2010. This filing is being made on CD. 

The revised filing is also being made in Excel format and with the column headings in the order 
requested by staff. However, Verizon is unable to separate the customer names and 
addresses. Internal databases do not separate the data in that manner. 

Lifeline personal identifying information is confidential pursuant to Chapter 364.107, Florida 
Statutes. Therefore, this filing is made under a Claim of Confidentiality pursuant to F.S. 
364.183(1) and Rule 25-22.006(5), Florida Administrative Code. Verizon understands the 
information must be kept confidential until returned to Verizon. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact David Christian at 850-224-3963. 

Staff Request for Listing of Lifeline Customers - revised 
p ;.!:! 

David M. Christian 

Attachment 

This claim of confidentiality was filed by or on behalfofa 

The ?elm' for Confidential DN -/Q 
document IS in locked Storage pending advise on hendling. 
To a w e s  h e  material, your name must be on the CASR. If 
undocketed. your division director must provide wrinen 
permission before you can access it, 



State of Florida 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 0 2540 SHUMARD O A K  BOULEVARD 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399.-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: 04/30/2010 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

David M. Christian, Verizon Florida LLC, 106 E. College Avenue, Suite 
710, Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Kim Pefia, Office of Commission Clerk 

Acknowledgement of Confidential Filing in Docket Number 100000-OT 

This will acknowledge receipt of a CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT filed in the 

above-referenced docket. 

Document Number 03562-10 has been assigned to this filing, which will be 

maintained in locked storage. 

If you have any questions regarding this document, please contact Kim Pefia, 

Records Management Assistant, at (850) 41 3-6393. 
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